From: Judy Garren

Sent: Sunday, May 26, 2019 9:48 PM To: Matts, Kathryn; Parks - City of Burnaby

Cc:

Subject:

Hello Kathryn,

Burnaby Mountain Biking Association ("BMBA") is requesting to appear as a delegation before the Parks Recreation and Culture Commission on June 11, 2019. Our delegation will consist of 3 Members.

The subject is Burnaby Mountain Trail Maintenance.

The speaker will be George Fedosov, Director and Member of the BMBA, who will speak to a PowerPoint presentation. I have attached the PP presentation, please let me know if this should be directed to someone else and if so please provide their contact information.

George's contact information is as follows:



We look forward to the opportunity to update the Commission on BMBA's activities and purpose.

Thank you and Regards,

Judy B. Garren
President, Burnaby Mountain Biking Association

Sent from Mail for Windows 10